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19,190 Pets Served

13,950 Spay/Neuter

Surgeries Completed

75% Pets Had Never Seen a

Veterinarian When First Met

74,721 Veterinary Services

Provided

17,542 Pet Supplies Provided

Anti-Cruelty became a Pets for Life partner in 2022. 

PFL is a core program of Humane World for Animals 

that works to increase access to pet resources in 

underserved communities by providing veterinary care, 

supplies, and information at no cost to people and pets. 

Through proactive, door-to-door outreach, PFL builds trust, 

creates long-term relationships, and offers consistent support.

Our PFL work is grounded in the belief that everyone deserves the opportunity to

experience the benefits, joy, and unconditional love that come from having a pet. 

Pets for Life

In Chicagoland, nearly 1 in 5 residents live

below the poverty line, with many more

hovering just above and struggling to access

pet services. 

Anti-Cruelty’s Pets for Life Program serves

people and pets in Greater Roseland, North

Lawndale, and East Garfield Park.

Program Overview


